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Engineering Curriculum Committee
Minutes of Meeting #24






April 8, 2009
Present: Cipra, Andrisani, Hannemann, Blendell, Imbrie, Fricker, Morgan.  Recorder: Higgins
1.  The meeting was called to order by Cipra at 4:35 pm in ARMS 3001.  

2. A motion was made by Blendell and seconded by Andrisani to approve the agenda for meeting #24 as editorially amended.  (Remove 6, 7, 8 and move EFD 32-09 to Old Business as item #4.)  The motion was approved with no dissenting votes.

3. A motion was made by Imbrie and seconded by Andrisani to approve the minutes #23 of 4/1/09.  The minutes were approved with no dissenting votes.  

4. A motion was made by Imbrie and seconded by Fricker to untable EFD 32-09.  The motion carried with no dissenting votes.  Discussion followed at length.  Concerns were expressed over the new course not providing the same recruitment opportunities for the Schools.   Discussion of whether the title was appropriate for the course and also the use of the term “studio” instead of lab.  The EFD is creating two new courses.  Engineering 100 and 126 will remain temporarily.  ECC is tasked to get the document in the correct form to present to the faculty.   The EFD reflects three things; two new courses; changes in first year engineering curriculum; calculation of EAI.  Suggestions for changes in the format were presented.  Imbrie to make the changes.  

5. Meeting adjourned 5:45 pm.  

Respectfully submitted,
Linda Higgins[image: image1.png]
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